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Sermon Series on the Book of Acts is 

entitled, “Be the Church!” This series will 

run through the end of July. From God’s 

Word, we see how the early Christian Church 

began and how it was led by the Holy Spirit 

to live out its faith before others. 
 

 

Portals of Prayer: The new issue that 

begins July 1st is out on the Usher’s stand at 

the back of the nave. Make sure to pick up 

your copy and one for a friend. 
 

Surveys: The Transitional Task Force will 

have two (2) Pastor Profile Surveys through 

July 27th. Please put your completed surveys 

in the box found on the table in the 

entryway. 
 

Newsletter: You should have received your 

email with the July issue. If you requested to 

have one mailed, that has been done also. 

There are extra copies at the Resource 

Center for our visitors. 

 

Higher Things Parent Meeting: will be 

tomorrow, June 30th at 7:00 in the 

Fellowship Hall. All parents and kids going 

to Higher Things should plan to be there. 

Payment for registration/bus is also due 

at this meeting.  Total cost per person is 

$328. Please call Ms. Carol if you have 

questions. 
 

Mission Agape Servants: 

We serve this Tuesday, 2:30 

    3:30pm. 
 

Readers Needed: There are still some open 

dates. Please check your calendar to see 

when you are available and sign up on the 

clipboard on the table in the entryway. 
 

Church Office: will be closed on July 4th in 

observance of Independence Day. Victoria 

will also be out July 7th, returning July 8th. 
 

Our Next Blood Drive:  Will be July 30th. 

Details are in the newsletter. Sign up on the 

PINK SHEET to get your preferred time. 
 

 

The ECP has openings in each age group: We’d 

love to fill those spots and share the love of Jesus 

with as many young children as we can! 

Ones M-F: 3   Twos MWF: 1 

Ones MWF: 2 

Ones TTH: 1 

 

Threes MWF: 1  Fours M-F: 3 

Threes TTH: 4  Fours MWF: 1 

    Fours TTH: 4 

Kinder: 3 
 

2025 Tellers Needed: Servants are still 

needed to assist in counting the tithes 

collected after Sunday services. Check the 

PINK SHEET and sign up for the month 

you are available. NEED SERVANTS 

FOR AUGUST & DECEMBER. 
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Donuts: Are you willing to pick up donuts 

for a month? It’s super easy! You go to the 

drive-up window, say “Grace Lutheran” and 

they’ll give you 3 bags. That’s It! They need 

to be at the church no later than 8:45 each 

Sunday. Pick up at T & T Donuts at Wadley 

and Garfield. Please see Margie Norton if 

you have questions. Sign up on the PINK 

SHEET if you can help out on one of the 

available months. 
 

Grace Quilters: The Quilters continue to 

meet on Thursdays through the summer 

(excluding holidays) from 1 – 3pm in the 

Community Room. Contact Gina 

Zimmerman at 432-553-2263 or Margaret 

Cloyd at 432-638-3358 with any questions. 

Come join us! 

 

2025 Flower Chart: is up and on the wall 

across from the Community Room. There 

are still a few dates open. Please help keep 

expenses down for our Altar Guild by 

signing up today for your special dates. Each 

vase is $50. Complete an envelope next to 

the flower chart and make sure to include 

your dedication. Also, let us know if you 

want to keep your flowers or not by 

checking “yes” or “no” at the bottom the 

envelope. Flowers need to be picked up by 

Tuesday morning. Make your checks 

payable to Grace Altar Guild. 
 

Last Week’s Attendance at Grace 

Sunday Divine Service (06/22) ............. 100 

Sunday School Attendance (06/22) ......... 33 

Adults  ...................................................... 24 

Bibleville .................................................... 9 

Youth ......................................................... 0 

Pastor’s Bible Study (6/25) ..................... 11 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Grace Lutheran Church 
3000 West Golf Course Road 

Midland, Texas 79701-2998 

Church Office – (432) 697-3221 

ECP Office – (432) 694-3063 

www.GraceLutheranMidland.org 

office@gracelutheranmidlandtx.org 
 

 

Contributions as of 06/22/2025 
 

Weekly: Need   $ 19,598 

  Received  $   4,611 

  Balance        ($14,987) 
 

YTD:  Need   $489.950 

  Received  $356,033 

  Balance       ($133,917) 
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mailto:office@gracelutheranmidlandtx.org

